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and Palawan
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PMED DAMIMAROPA <da4bmimaplan@gmail.com> Tue, Jan 18, 2022 at 2:59 PM
To: DENR Mimaropa Region <mimaroparegion@denr.gov.ph>, denr.mimaropa@gmail.com

MARIA LOURDES G. FERRER, CESO III
Regional Executive Director

Department of Environment and Natural Resources
MIMAROPA Region

Roxas Boulevard, Ermita, Manila

Dear Director Ferrer:

Greetings!

This is in reference to the “Updating of National Agriculture and Fisheries Modernization
and Industrialization Plan (NAFMIP) 2020 — 2030”. The Department of Agriculture
MIMAROPA will conduct its Provincial Stakeholders Consultation for the remaining provinces,
Romblon and Palawan on January 21, 2022, Friday, 9:00a.m. onwards.

Once again, we are pleased to invite you to attend the said activity as your recommendations and
opinions are important in assisting our local government units and stakeholders.

Below is the meeting link:

Join Zoom Meeting
https://us02web.zoom.us/j/84725174275?pwd=T3hoRWt3OUtk TENwZzFISGZDandWUT09

Meeting ID: 847 2517 4275
Passcode: nafmip

For your queries and confirmation you may contact Ms. Mary Jane R. Catapang at +63 — 998 — 957 —
3523 of Planning, Monitoring and Evaluation Division (PMED) or email us
at da4dbmimaplan@gmail.com .

Kindly acknowledge receipt of this email.
Thank you and keep safe!
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